Week of 8th June 2020


Dear Class 3,

Hi everyone! How has your week been? I hope you and your family are all keeping safe and well. I’m sorry we haven’t had a chance to have our Zoom chat this week. Each class is now in a bubble, so Mr Simmons and I have been with the class during break times and we’ve even been eating our lunch in our classroom! By next week we should all be more used to our new routine so I’m hoping we might be able to have a Zoom chat then, maybe Wednesday or Thursday.

It has been wonderful to have some more children back in year 3, but it’s still not the same as having all of you here together. In English we have been using conjunctions in our writing inspired by Harry Potter. It’s been fun watching the clips from the movie. Our maths work has been about fractions as decimals and placing fractions on a number line. We’ve also done a bit on finding fractions of a set. I hope that you have enjoyed your learning this week, remember whatever you and your families are doing is great. It would be brilliant if you could read a bit each day, practice your spellings and times tables during the week. Also we have completed our Ancient Greece timelines and maps. Did you all start our new topic by learning about Zeus?

Next week we’ll be completing the same work I’m sending home to you for Week 11. Each Friday we are having a half day, so will be leaving at 12:15pm. Maybe if it’s ok with your grownups you could have a half day on Friday too! Make sure you work hard and listen well and you never know!

[bookmark: _GoBack]I’m missing you lots. Take good care of yourselves.

Love 
Miss Coyne
